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                Public Notice, Paving Project 

 
The City of Prineville will begin their annual paving project the week of July 9. 

The project will begin on Fairview St. Tri-County Paving of Redmond Oregon was 

the successful bidder and will be grinding the existing asphalt on Fairview from 

NE 4th to SE 5th and also SE 2nd from Fairview to Idlewood on July 9th and 10th.  

Fairview access will be limited to only residences that face Fairview on these days.  

Beginning July 23rd and 24th Fairview and SE 2nd will be repaved with the Fairview 

paving extending south to Lynn Blvd. 

 

On July 17 and 18 the contractor will be grinding out start points on N Main 

beginning at Peters Rd. extending north to almost NW Gerke Rd.  During this 

event traffic control will be in place and flaggers will be directing traffic through 

the work zones. On July 19 and 20 they will be placing a new 2 inches of asphalt.  

During this procedure they will be utilizing a pilot car to lead traffic through the 

project, all intersecting roads must wait until the pilot car passes before entering N 

Main/McKay. 

 

Please allow yourself extra time to arrive at your destination during this week of 

paving. 

 

On July 25th we will move to NE Stearns Dr. and repave Stearns from Cattleman to 

NE 3rd St.  Residences of Chrystal Springs neighborhood are asked to limit the 

trips to and from home on the 25th.  It is expected to take approx. a half day to 

pave Stearns.  The afternoon of July 25th we will repave NE Slayton Ct. and NE 

Baldwin Ct and NE Williamson Dr. Again residences are asked to minimize the 

vehicle trips in this area. Access to the Carriage House assisted living will be 

maintained but limited. 
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The morning of July 26th we will be repaving NW Industrial Park Rd. from 

Gardner to SMAF Construction.  Access to businesses located on Industrial Park 

Rd. will be maintained but may require a slight wait while the paving is ongoing.  

We will finish up our paving project by repaving High Desert Dr. in the Baldwin 

Industrial Park.  This date has not be determined as yet. 

 

Please feel free to Contact Street Superintendent Scott Smith @ 541-419-3165 

with concerns or questions. 


